Pam Miller

R
From: Terri Bush
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 9:39 AM
To: Fay Trost: Pam Miller
Subject: FW: Nexstar Broadcasting WEHT(TV) & WJET-TV: Request for EEO Audit Extensions

Ladies, our request for additional time to prepare for the audits was granted.

Please print the email below that shows the extension and place it in your public
inspection file near the letter notifying us of the audits.

Thanks,
th

————— Original Message-----

From: Goldin, Elizabeth [mailto:EGoldin@wileyrein.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 8:46 AM

To: Elizabeth Ryder; Terri Bush

Cc: Masters, Gregory

Subject: FW: Nexstar Broadcasting WEHT{TV) & WJIET-TV: Request for EEOQ Audit Extensions

Extension request granted, ladies. Please have stations put in public inspection files,
associating it with Commission's initial letter targeting them for the audit.

————— Original Message-----

From: Lewis Pulley [mailto:Lewis.Pulley@fcc.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 6:32 PM

To: Goldin, Elizabeth

Cc: Cassandra Queen

Subject: RE: Nexstar Broadcasting WEHT(TV) & WJET-TV: Request for EEO ARudit Extensions

Dear Elizabeth,

The extension is granted as requested below,
Lewis Pulley

Assistant Chief, Policy Division

Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission

From: Goldin, Elizabeth [EGoldin@wileyrein.com]

Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 5:33 pPM

To: Lewis Pulley

Subject: Nexstar Broadcasting WEHT (TV) & WJET-TV: Request for EEQO Audit Extensions

Hello again, Lew,

Per your February 26, 2013 letter targeting certain randomly selected broadcast licensees
for an audit of their EEO program (the "Letter"), Nexstar Broadcasting, Inc.'s WEHT (TV),
Evansville, IN (FIN: 24215} and WJIET-TV, Erie, PA (FIN: 65749) (the "Stations") were both
selected for an EEQ audit.

By this e-mail, I respectfully request an extension of time, to and through April 26,

2013, for the Stations to file their respective respconses to the Letter. The Stations
would benefit from the additional time to organize records in a manner that will best

facilitate the Commission's review.

I appreciate your consideration of this request.

Best,

Elizabeth E. Goldin | Attorney At Law | Wiley Rein LLP | 1776 K Street NW | Washington, DC
1
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NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an
attorney~client communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and
CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. Tf you are not an intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any dissemination of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this message in error, please do not read, copy or forward this message. Please
permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender immediately by
sending an e-mail to Information@wileyrein.com. As part of our environmental efforts, the
firm is WILEY GREEN(TM). Please consider the environment before printing this email.



